
REGISTRATION NOW OPEN!

#PacificWomenTriennial

The 14th Triennial Conference of Pacific  Women and the 7th 
Meeting of Pacific Ministers for Women will be held from 

27-29 April and 4 May respectively.  
Side-events will be convened prior and during the Triennial. 

Note: Once you register, you should receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the Conference and the side events. Please 
note that the link you receive can only be used by you to access the events and should not be used by anyone else. 

For more information on the Triennial side events, 
CLICK HERE

To participate in the Triennial and side events, 
please register HERE

Applications close on 14 April 2021. 

https://spc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_kUYtOav6SUe3J1BxpZVLJQ
https://www.spc.int/sites/default/files/documents/SDP/Side%20event%20details%20for%20the%20website%20english%20with%20letterhead.pdf

